
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] DO NOT APPROVE
Date: December-11-23 10:12:41 AM

 
 

From: Elvira Gousopoulos  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 10:12 AM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Adriano Volpentesta
<Adriano.Volpentesta@vaughan.ca>; Gila Martow <Gila.Martow@vaughan.ca>; Chris Ainsworth
<Chris.Ainsworth@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca
Subject: [External] DO NOT APPROVE
 
Re: an application by Battacorp Holdings for a development of four high rise
apartment buildings on the lands at Langstaff and Highway 400
 
Good morning,
 
As a resident of Weston Downs, I would like to voice my opinion on the above.
Rules and procedures are in place for a reason, to make sure everything is considered before
making an important decision.
I agree with the York Region Development Planning staff that DOES NOT support the use of a
CIHA order on the subject lands to permit the proposed development.
 
I am well aware that more housing is needed and I am not against development in the area, I
just strongly believe that due process needs to be followed.
 
Please consider my opinion and do not approve this application.
 
Sincerely,
 
Elvira Gousopoulos 
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